
 

 

 

GREATER LETABA MUNICIPALITY 

ADDENDUM NO.1 

 

Bid with contract number RFQ014/2020 which was published on Municipal website on the 23rd January 2020, 

closing on the 31 January 2020, the tender advert had an error on the description. Bidders are kindly 

requested to note that the total number of Chainsaw is five (05) not three (03) as indicated on the advert. 

Bid and supporting documents must be sealed in a cover clearly marked “the relevant bid number” and “project 

name” and must be deposited in the bid box, at Greater Letaba Municipality foyer on / before 12H00 midday on the 

closing date when they will be opened in public. 

All Supply Chain Management related queries will be directed to Ms Kgatla MP at 087 086 7471 at Greater Letaba 
Municipality. 
 

 
Innocent Sirovha (Dr) 
Municipal Manager 


